
Match report:

On Thursday the 18 of May Year 5 had a cricket match against 
Norland Place. They were batting first so we were bowling and 
fielding.  Jezebel-Grace bowled first and put us off to a good start 
on the bowling. Sasha also bowled really well.  Norland Place scored 
a few boundaries although everyone on our team also stopped a 
boundary! Everyone also batted really well and Cybella, Diya, Grace 
and a lot of other people scored a boundary.  After a lot of hard 
work we won 35 - 33! Everyone played really well with both the 
bowling and the batting being amazing. It was really fun and 
everyone is looking forward to the next match.


